

University of Southern Maine USM Digital Commons

Correspondence 1949

Correspondence

2-1-1949

02/01/1949 Letter from the Great Atlantic & Pacific Tea Company

J. S. Hunt
The Great Atlantic & Pacific Tea Company

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.usm.maine.edu/fac-lpg-letters-1949

Recommended Citation

Louis-Philippe Gagné Papers, Franco-American Collection, University of Southern Maine Libraries.

This Letter is brought to you for free and open access by the Correspondence at USM Digital Commons. It has been accepted for inclusion in Correspondence 1949 by an authorized administrator of USM Digital Commons. For more information, please contact jessica.c.hovey@maine.edu.

THE GREAT ATLANTIC & PACIFIC TEA COMPANY NEW ENGLAND DIVISION

J. S. K. HUNT Vice President

February 1, 1949

93 KENNEBEC ST. P. O. BOX 916 PORTLAND 1, ME.

Hon. Louis P. Gagne, Mayor City of Lewiston, 26 Webster Street, Lewiston, Maine.

Dear Mayor Gagne:

On Thursday morning, February 10, 1949 we shall be privileged to present to the people of Lewiston and Auburn one of our most modern and uptodate food establishments when we reopen our enlarged and completely renovated store at Canal & Pine Streets, Lewiston, Maine.

We are anticipating this event with considerable pleasure, and it is indeed a honor to extend to you a most cordial invitation to attend this opening and to participate in the opening ceremonies which are scheduled for nine o'clock that morning. We do hope that you will find it possible to attend.

Sincerely yours,

JSKH/EMC